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To whom it may concern, 

   Any and all gun control is unconstitutional and I do not support. To me it’s people 

control.! It’s under false premises! Hand in your rights and will protect you. Oregon is 

purple. Most of Oregon is rural areas and people need their firearm . 

Thank you and have a wonderful day! 


